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INFORMATION CIRCULAR 

 
INDUSTRY CONSULTATION: PROPOSED GUIDELINES ON FINANCIAL 
PENALTIES
 
 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore (CAAS) is seeking industry feedback on the 
proposed guidelines on financial penalties. The proposed guidelines and the instructions are 
available at CAAS website http://www.caas.gov.sg. 
 
 
2  CAAS values your feedback and invites your view and comments on the proposed 
guidelines on financial penalties. All feedback should be submitted to CAAS by 9 October 
2015.  
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